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Carolyn Rimmer

From: Jason Scott <jasonscott243@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, 6 July 2023 8:56 PM

To: Planning

Subject: Tasmanian Planning Scheme - Lorinna

You don't often get email from jasonscott243@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Thank you for the opportunity to make a submission.

We are writing to you the Planning of Zones,
in regards to the Tasmanian Planning Scheme specifically in relation to the area of Lorinna.

As landowners in Lorinna, living on Lorinna rd, we believe the zoning of rural is most appropriate to the area. We are
currently in the process of setting up a small market garden to make our living. The rural zoning makes this conducive
for us to be able to execute this business plan and carry out daily activities. We have read through the zoning categories
and any other category is likely to restrict our business operations.

We specifically purchased the property 3 years ago with this goal in mind.

On Friday 9th June, we attended a Lorinna community meeting in regards to the re-zoning. After much discussion an
unanimous agreement was reached that overall, Rural is the best Zoning. Sixteen people from Lorinna attended.

If you have any further questions about our submission please feel free to contact us.
Regards,

Jason Scott and Lavender Lily
0430338 258



